Kari Hanselman

TR
From: Ted mcCullough <tedmuc@hotmail.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 1:13 PM
To: Kari Hanselman
Subject: Delegation at Council Mtg. August 10 2021

Hi Kari,

Ted McCullough here, I'm requesrpting an opportunity to make a presentation to Council on the above date.

I'll be submitting a Petition on behalf of Quae Quae Rd. residents. Details on the petition are included in the hard copy
info I'll be dropping off to you.

I can be reached at

I'm assuming the mtg. is virtual and if so I'l| need some info on how to do that.

Thanks, Ted

Sent from my iPad



